
GRAND FINAL EVE
CENTRE SQUARE
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 30

Enjoy the build-up  
to the biggest game  
of the year with a  
Grand Final Eve 
function in the heart  
of Melbourne. Join 
excited supporters  
for a three-course 
meal, premium 
beverages and live 
entertainment. 

THE INTERCHANGE
FOXTEL FOOTY 
FESTIVAL PRECINCT
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1

Surround yourself 
with the pre-game 
atmosphere of the 2016 
Toyota AFL Grand Final 
in the ‘Foxtel Footy 
Festival Precinct’. 
Located on the doorstep 
to the MCG, join excited 
fans for the pre-game 
entertainment and 
offerings of The 
Interchange.

ELITE GRAND FINAL 
BREAKFAST 
CROWN PALLADIUM
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1

Start Grand Final 
day in style at Crown 
Palladium with a 
gourmet brunch 
offering and live 
entertainment.  
Let the excitement 
build as you listen  
to some of the  
biggest names  
from the football  
and media industry. 

GRAND FINAL 
GREATNESS
CENTRE SQUARE
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1

As you countdown 
the final hours to the 
first bounce, enjoy an 
exquisite pre-game 
lunch and premium 
entertainment at the 
exclusive Centre Square 
Precinct in Birrarung 
Marr. Upon the final 
siren re-join us for a 
post-game celebration  
to remember.

FINAL SIREN
CENTRE SQUARE
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1

Celebrate after the 
Grand Final in the 
exclusive Centre Square 
precinct with  
a cocktail party and  
live entertainment  
from a high-profile 
musical act. The 
perfect ending to  
the biggest event  
on Australia’s  
sporting calendar.
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ONE DAY TO 
REMEMBER

B O O K  N O W !  P L A C E S  A R E  S T R I C T L Y  L I M I T E D

TO SECURE YOUR PLACE 
PLEASE CONTACT:

S O L D  O U T  I N  R E C O R D  T I M E  I N  2 0 1 5  –  G E T  I N  Q U I C K  T O  E N S U R E  Y O U  D O N ’ T  M I S S  O U T !

Our Experiences Sales Team on (03) 9652 1133  
or by emailing experiences@melbournefc.com.au.
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